

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309 or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 02/11/2013

SUBJECT: Public Invited to Discuss Proposed New Fire Hall in Woodland Area

BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator

Public Invited to Discuss Proposed New Fire Hall in Woodland Area

The public is invited to attend a meeting on Tuesday, March 5th at the Woodland School Media Room beginning at 5:30 PM to discuss the proposed construction of a new fire station that will replace the current Woodland and UMD station. The station consolidations are part of the Fire Department's study's recommendations. The purpose of the meeting is to lay out the proposal and get public input into the plan.

For more information contact Keith Hamre, Director of Planning and Construction Services at 218-730-5297.

###